ESENOW EDEAN BINGO				
Read for 15 minutes to a stuffed animal or pet in your pajamas.	Write your first and last name, your address & phone number neatly.	Count out 120 objects, toys, or cereal, then put into groups of 10.	Play a board game.	Help Mom or Dad make a meal and set the table.
Make a blanket tent and read for 15 minutes inside it.	Make a card for a family member or special friend.	Write all the numbers from 1-120.	Work on Reading Eggs for at least 20 minutes.	Clean your room.
Read a book in the dark. Use a flashlight to see the words.	Make a list of all the things that are lying on your bedroom floor.	Grab a handful of cereal, snack, or macaroni. Estimate how many you have. Then count them.	Play a card game.	Play outside in the snow.
Record yourself reading a book and then listen to it.	Make a list of ten things you are grateful for.	Count at least 5 combinations of dimes, nickels, and pennies to one dollar.	Have an adult use the internet to find the lyrics to your favorite song. Use the words to sing along.	Practice tying your shoes at least five times.
Read a book and then write two sentences about it on a post-it note.	What is the best thing about a snow day? Write about it and draw a picture.	Write 10 addition facts and 10 subtraction facts.	Work on Math Seeds for at least 20 minutes. www.readingeggs.com	Do three "Go Noodle" brain breaks of your choice. www.gonoodle.com

## First Grade e-Learning Homework

## First Grade e-Learning Homework

Dear Parents,

Your child's assignment for today is to choose five different activities; one from each column to complete. When each activity has been completed, please cross out, initial, and date the square. You may mix and match these activities however you'd like. In other words, it does not need to be a straight line BINGO as long as you are choosing one activity per column.

Attendance for the e-day will be contingent upon completion of the five activities. No need to return any work to me; your initials will let me know that the work has been done! Please make sure that the BINGO card has been placed back into your child's folder. Have fun! ©

Please feel free to email me with any questions or concerns.

Thank-you,

Mrs. Rohlik amy.rohlik@isd640.org

p.s. For any additional e-Learning days, you will choose new activities (ones that haven't been previously completed and crossed off.)